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Planning / Building / Code Compliance / Environmental / Collaborative Planning Team (CPT) 
Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCO) / Local Transportation Commission (LTC) / Regional Planning Advisory Committees (RPACs) 
 

PREAPPLICATION 
REVIEW REQUEST 

 
DATE    
 

PROJECT NAME             
 
ANTICIPATED PERMIT OR APPLICATION:  
 
☐ General Plan Amendment   ☐ Specific Plan   ☐ Conditional Use Permit   ☐ Director Review 

 
☐ Other        

 
REPRESENTATIVE             
 

ADDRESS  CITY/STATE/ZIP       
 

TELEPHONE (  )           FAX (         )            
 

E-MAIL   ASSESSOR PARCEL #       
 

REVIEW REQUEST: A preapplication review by the Mono County Land Development Technical 
Advisory Committee (LDTAC) is requested for the following project. Briefly describe below the 
type of project, units, square footage, etc. Please attach expanded narrative if available. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE PROVIDE: Maps, drawings, illustrations and narrative that may be useful for staff 
review. 

mailto:commdev@mono.ca.gov
http://www.monocounty.ca.gov/

	DATE: 4/25/2023
	PROJECT NAME: The Water Fowl
	GeneralPlan Amendment: Off
	Specific Plan: Off
	Conditional Use Permit: On
	Director Review: Off
	undefined: Off
	Other: 
	REPRESENTATIVE: Angela Cutrer
	ADDRESS: 3450 Sawtelle Blvd #154
	CITYSTATEZIP: Los Angeles, CA 90066
	EMAIL: angelacutrer@outlook.com
	ASSESSOR PARCEL: 037-110-016-000
	Telephone2: 407-8607
	Telephone1: 903
	FAX1: 
	FAX2: 
	PROJECT DESCRIPTION: After visiting Mammoth Lakes on a ski trip, our founder, Angela Cutrer, was inspired to create The Water Fowl: a business concept that would bring value to Mono County's community while also providing a service to others. After years of saving and careful planning, we are now ready to present our proposal to the committee.



We would love to present The Water Fowl:

A boutique hotel that offers skiiers a warm respite after a long day on the slopes. The development will be split in 2 phases:

- Phase 1

    - 1 2br/2ba Villa (1 100 sq ft)

    - 4 Studios/Suites (800 sq ft/e)

- Phase 2

    - A larger building that would offer 8 hotel rooms (300 sq ft/e)


